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November 14, 2012

ATTN:  Vicki Harkins

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with DOT’s
intent.  Even after your e−mail clarification, I am still somewhat uncertain about how
DOT wants this draft structured.  Based on the e−mail response, I have created a new
testing “waiver” procedure but have not eliminated the possibility of third−party
testing for “Class D” licenses.  Please advise if this is not consistent with DOT’s intent.

Aaron R. Gary
Legislative Attorney
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